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Oh, how | love your law!
It is my meditation all day long.
Psalm 119:97

We acknowledge that in Kingston we are situated on traditional Anishinaabe and
Haudenosaunee territory. We are grateful to be able to live, learn, and play on these lands.

WORSHIP

Flowers:
The flowers at the high altar Sunday October 16th are given in service to the glory of
God in loving memory of Kodie Healy lost at sea 2019 by Jim & Barbara Stewatrt.

Service Clergy:

Sunday, October Oct 23, both services: The Ven John Robertson, Presider; Dean Doug 3

Michael, Preacher

Sunday, October 30, both services: Dean Doug Michael, Presider; Eric Friesen,
Preacher

Sunday, November 06, both services: Reverend Canon Peter Case, Presider; Dean
Doug Michael, Preacher

Readings:_

October 23rd Pentecost 20:Joel 2:23-32; Psalm 65; 2 Timothy 4:6-8, 16-18; Luke 18:9-
14

October 30th Pentecost 21: Habakkuk 1:1-4, 2:1-4; Psalm 119:137-144; 2
Thessalonians 1:1-4, 11-12; Luke 19:1-10

November 06 Pentecost 22 or All Saints: Daniel 7:1-3, 15-18; Psalm 149; Ephesians
1:11-23; Luke 6:20-31

Prayers of the People

We Pray For:

Bob Gardiner, John Weatherall, John Bate, Mary Cuthbert, Rev'd Don Goodwin, Tanis
Fairley, Todd Cole, Jim Stewart, Rev'd Barbara Stewart, Barbara Tait, George Turcotte,
Barbara Fox, Dee Padfield, Mathilde Bognar, Annette Hayward, Gill Cleghorn, Annmarie
Clark, Carolyn Pratt, Wendy Fisher, Sister Marjorie Swarthout, Ted Kiwala, Geoff Dodds,
Linda Goldstein, Janet Gray, Sandy, Mary Lou Kingham, Daad Elias, Elizabeth Nippard,
The Queen, James Smith / Weldon 1st Nation.

Dawid, SkEye Stream.

October is favourite colour #ygk
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ST. GEORGES CATHEDRAL OFFICE

Office Administrator: Christina Lord

The church office is open 9:30 am to 1 pm Tuesday to Friday. For arrangements at other times please phone (613-548-4617) or email
(office@stgeorgescathedral.ca) in advance.

Contributions to St.George's Cathedral: Your generosity is invited and most welcome.

Contributions may be via e-transfer to finance@stgeorgescathedral.ca, mailed, dropped, or donated online through
https://www.stgeorgescathedral.ca/give or https://www.canadahelps.org/en/charities/st-georges-cathedral/

UPCOMING FUNERALS
Wednesday, October 19th at 11:00 am - We regret to announce the death of Elizabeth Nippard, sister of Pat Dennis. Pat was an active
member of our flower guild and faithful member of St. George’s Cathedral. The funeral liturgy for Pat’s sister will be held at James Reid
Funeral Home.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Postponement: A message from the Parish Selection Advisory Committee Chair

Getting to know the Dean!

Like so many wonderful events over the past two years, our long-awaited social events with Doug and his wife, Vanessa are
postponed due to the very high levels of COVID and repository infections in Kingston. As much as we would like the chance to meet
Doug and Vanessa in a relaxed environment, it is prudent to wait until the infection levels have lowered. A special thanks to all of
you who offered to host and to help with these events. Your spirit of generosity is very much appreciated.

Hang in there! We’ll be back with a new plan at a later date.

Susan Everett, Chair

Sunday, October 16, Community Meeting: We invite you to stay for a BRIEF congregational meeting after the 1030 Service to
discuss the current recommendation that we continue to wear masks during the service. The Dean and Wardens have been
struggling with this issue, in the circumstances where almost all government mandates for mask wearing have been lifted. We hope
this will be a respectful and thoughtful discussion in which we may hear one another.

Lunch by George: wishes to thank everyone who donated food for our Thanksgiving dinner - we served 130 meals. Thanks as well
to our regular donors.

Lunch by George: is asking for donations of warm winter clothing (adult size jackets and boots) only as we are packing up the
summer weight clothing for the season, now that the cooler weather is here.
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